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Year 6 Sponsored walk- Weets Hill 

Friday 19th April  

Dear Parents/Carers 

In order to raise some money to contribute to the cost of our Leavers hoodies and other end of 

Year 6 activities, the children have arranged to complete a sponsored walk up (and down!) Weets 

Hill on Tuesday 7th May. We will leave school after lunch and return to school once we have 

completed the walk. For the walk, your child should bring a small rucksack to carry a suitable 

snack to keep our energy levels high and we will take our water bottles. Please ensure your child 

has suitable clothing, appropriate for the weather and sensible footwear for the walk (some on the 

path and some on the hill).  

Attached to this letter is a sponsor form. We would be grateful if you would help your child to 

collect sponsors for the event. Please return any sponsor money to school no later than 

Wednesday 22nd May. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Mrs J Bradley   Mrs S Wood 

Year 6 staff 

 

 
 


